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The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of 
September 5, 2013, (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as recommendations to the City 
Commission: 
 
 
Communications to City Commission: 
 
Motion made by Mr. Herhold, seconded by Mr. Ressing, to ask that the City Commission contact Michael 
Lieberman of the U.S. Coast Guard, requesting that bridge openings on Andrews Avenue and 3rd Avenue on 
Thursday, October 31, Friday, November 1, and Monday, November 4 be returned to an on-demand basis 
between the hours of 4:30 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. in order to facilitate the water transportation of attendees 
departing the Fort Lauderdale International Boat Show. The Board also respectfully requests that this apply to 
this year’s Boat Show as well as all future shows.  
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed 10-0. (Mr. Johnson abstained) 
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VII. Reports: 
 
Motion made by Vice Chair Harrison, seconded by Mr. Herhold, through the proper channels, that [the Board] 
ask for the support of naming the 15th Street Ramp to Cox’s Landing 15th Street Ramp. 
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously.  
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______________________________________ 
Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities 
 
AC 
Attachment 


